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March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

From September 2020, a new school uniform will be introduced for West Moors Middle School children. The new 

school uniform design will draw on the school’s close proximity to the moors and leafy surroundings and will 

incorporate our established lizard emblem. 

The uniform consultation process is now well underway with children in each year group casting a vote on their 

preferences. It will also involve other key stakeholders, including Governors and yourselves as parents/ carers, along 

with the children and parents/ carers from our feeder schools. 

We would like to invite you in to select your preferences after school on Wednesday, 4th March 2020, Thursday 5th 

March 2020 or Friday 6th March 2020 between 15.30 and 16.30. A ballot box will be available in the Reception area 

with a voting slip. Alternatively, photographs of the uniform choices are presented in the attached PowerPoint slides. 

There are two choices of uniform for girls (A and B), and the same for boys, and your vote can be registered in a 

message sent via our website see, http://westmoors.web.oakford.uk/contact. 

As a valued stakeholder, we hope that you can support the school in this important decision and we look forward to 

seeing you or hearing from you in the near future. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Dr D Craddock 

Head teacher 
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